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Summer Worship Schedule:  Thursday & Saturday at 6:30pm; Sunday at 9:00am 
   
 

 
 

July 3/6/7, 2019                                                  Pentecost 4/Nation 
                        
      

Order of Service:                                              Service Folder 

 

Sermon Text & Theme:                                                            Titus 2:11,12,15 
 
 

                                        God Shed His Grace on Thee 

 

 

       1. Through his glorious gospel 

      2. By his sustaining providence 

       3. So we can be blessings to our nation  

    
 
 

 

Welcome to St. Paul’s!  It’s a pleasure to have you with us!    

• A T-coil hearing loop system for those with hearing aids is available. 
We also have headsets to use without hearing aids. An usher can help. 
 

• Large-print service folders are in the entryway.  These folders contain 
the entire service.  Anyone should feel free to use them.  
 

• A Child Training Room for parents with small children is available.   
 

• Restrooms are to the right as you exit the sanctuary.   
 

• Please sign our friendship register and pass it along. We hope this will 
help us to get to know one another better!  
 

• Service Notes: Please be sure to get a special service folder for worship 
today. 
 

God’s Word this week: Our readings this week remind us that God’s gift 
of government was meant to be a blessing to us by maintaining order 
and providing for the safety of all of its citizens.  Christians will want to 
use and apply God’s Word faithfully in our quest to be good citizens and 
represent our Savior to the society around us.   
 

Ushers this weekend are Teams Laudolff and 10.  Next weekend (13/14) 
ushers will be Team 12 (Sat: J. White), Team 11 (Sun: C. Williams).  Our 
greeters are Pam Eckert, Gilda Wegner and Barb Taddey. Next week 
they will be Pam, Vicki White, and Katie Fischer.     

http://www.stpaulslutherannfdl.com/


 
 

July 3 - 14, 2019 
 

07/03 Wed 6:30pm Worship with Communion  
07/04 Thu  Independence Day 
07/06     Sat  6:30pm Worship with Communion 
07/07 Sun           9:00am Worship with Communion 
  6:30pm Softball at Town of Forest 

07/08 Mon          5:00pm Board of Elders 
07/11 Thu           6:30pm Worship 
  7:30pm Wedding rehearsal 
07/12 Fri 1:00pm Meg Freiberg & Matthew Tadych Wedding   
07/13      Sat       6:00pm Blood Pressure Check-ups 
  6:30pm Worship  
07/14 Sun 9:00am Worship 
  6:30pm Softball (home) vs. St. Peter’s 
                                                                     
 

 

New offering option:  St. Paul's now offers a mobile app to make it easy 
for you to give electronically any time from your smart phone.  This 
option works with your checking account, debit card, or even your credit 
card (if you want your miles or perks).  Pick up one of the information 
sheets in the narthex to find out how to easily set everything up or click 
on Give Plus Mobile under the church tab on our website to learn more.   
 

We are looking for someone who loves to teach young children God’s 
Word to help in our Sunday School lower grades next year. We ask that 
our teachers be regular in worship.   
 

Can you help?  A lawn mowing list is in the narthex.  (Members who 
help mow should be of driving age and have handled lawn equipment in 
the past.)  We also could use more folks to help clean the church.  A list 
is also on the information center.  We appreciate your elbow grease!   
 

The insert (also known as a relief -- a raised sculpture on a flat surface) 
from the center of the altar at Zion Lutheran Church in Van Dyne, 
depicting the Last Supper, was donated to St. Paul’s by Lyle and Joyce 
Babler. One of our talented members framed it so it could be put on the 
wall as part of our church’s history display.  You’ll see it on the way into 
the fellowship hall.  It’s a wonderful way to commemorate our sister 
church that faithfully served our area with the gospel from 1882 through 
2018.  A plaque with an inscription will be attached to it in the near 
future.  Note of special interest:  St. Paul’s member Bethel (Mrs. Ralph) 
Schumacher’s father, Rev. Waldemar O. Weissgerber, served as pastor at 
Zion from 1951-1976. 



Communion:  In the Lord’s Supper the Savior gives his true body and 
blood along with the bread and wine to forgive our sins and firm up our 
faith in him.  It is also an expression of the unity of faith we enjoy based 
on our publicly professed agreement with all of Jesus’ teachings in the 
Bible.  Members of the WELS/ELS are invited to commune.  Please regis-
ter in the narthex or pew folder.  See page 156 for preparation questions. 
 

Second Impressions Thrift Store can use helping hands -- no experi-
ence required.  Please stop by or call 907-9900.  They can also always 
use our donations. The store is located at 325 Winnebago Dr. (near the 
A&W).   
 

Flowers this week are from Dave & Trish Babler in thanksgiving to God 
on their 35th wedding anniversary on July 14th.  We congratulate and 
thank them!  Gifts to the Mortgage Fund were received from Yvonne 
Schmolesky on Arnold and her anniversary: July 7, 1956; and from Jerry 
& Kathy Eaton on June Fenske’s June 22nd birthday.   
 

Stewardship Moment:  “You have your gifts not so much for your own 
sake as for the sake of others.  You are like an apple tree that produces 
fruit not for its own consumption but for the consumption of others.  
Your gifts are given so you can bless others by ministering to them.  If 
you have the gift of teaching, you have it so others in the body will be 
taught.  If you have the gift of hospitality, it is because others need the 
gracious welcome they receive from you.  If even one person fails to use 
their gifts, the body of Christ is deprived of ministry it needs to function 
fully.” (Illustrations Unlimited, James Hewett, editor, Tyndale, 1988, p. 230)   
 

Sermon text:  “The grace of God has appeared, bringing salvation to all 
people. It trains us to reject ungodliness and worldly lusts and to live self-
controlled, upright, and godly lives in this present age, while we wait for the 
glorious appearance of our great God and Savior, Jesus Christ.  Keep telling 
people these things”  (Titus 2:11,12,15,  Evangelical Heritage Version). 
 

Join fellow WELS members as the FDL Dock Spiders take on the 
Lakeshore Chinooks on Tues., July 30, 6:35pm. Ticket cutoff date is July 
14 unless the 125 maximum is reached beforehand. “The Boat Launch” 
area is reserved. Cost is $26.00; Ages 3-10: $21.00; Ages 2 & under: free. 
Price includes game ticket plus an all-you-can-eat picnic buffet with 
hamburgers, brats, hot dogs, chips, baked beans and 2 drink tickets.  
Stop by St. Peter’s, FDL, church office with cash or a check written out to 
“Joe Tasch.”  For further information call 922-1160. 
 

 


